	University of Central Florida	Office of the President   
[bookmark: _GoBack]February 16, 2017

Dr. Martha Dunagin Saunders President
University of West Florida 11000 University Parkway
Pensacola, FL 32514 Dear Dr. Saunders:
The faculty members, staff members, and students of the University of Central Florida extend their warmest congratulations to you on your inauguration as the sixth President of the University of West Florida. While prior commitments preclude my attending the ceremony, I want to convey our best wishes at this exciting time. The demands of leadership and the responsibility to provide outstanding educational opportunities are both awesome and fulfilling tasks.

You have my best wishes as you pursue these new ventures.

Cordially yours,

John C. Hitt
President

c:  Julie C. Stroh, Senior Associate Vice President
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